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This is good news for our state and another step towards final authorization of the Charleston Harbor Deepening 
Project," said Gov. Nikki Haley. "We will continue working with our federal delegation, state leaders and members of 
the General Assembly to deepen Charleston's port, as the success of this project is vital to South Carolina building on 
the record-breaking economic development momentum we've seen over the last five years."
 
“This is good news for our state and another step towards final authorization of the Charleston Harbor Deepening 
Project," said Gov. Nikki Haley. "We will continue working with our federal delegation, state leaders and members of 
the General Assembly to deepen Charleston's port, as the success of this project is vital to South Carolina building on 
the record-breaking economic development momentum we've seen over the last five years. I urge Speaker Ryan and 
House Leadership to continue this momentum and work towards adopting a WRDA bill before their next recess 
period."
 
"We've got do any and everything possible to make sure we're helping our companies get their product to market as 
fast as they can."
 
This vote was a huge step forward towards completing the Charleston Harbor Deepening Project. Today’s progress is 
a renewed commitment to South Carolina companies that we are open for business and ready to help them get their 
product to market as quickly as possible.  We thank our South Carolina delegation for their hard work and will 
continue to work with them, state leaders and members of the General Assembly to complete this critical economic 
development project for our state.
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